To whom may concern,

I am Paolo Vinciguerra, professor of ophthalmology of the Milano University chairman of the Institute clinic Humanitas in Milano.

Knowing the financial crisis in Greece I fully understand how difficult will be to support research in ophthalmology. 

But I think that Johannis Pallikaris is not only a extremely professional ophthalmologist but is a researcher who change many times the history of our discipline with his research Lasik, PTK , Epilasik, custom ablation and now with cross linking received from his institute milestone of research.
I am asking a continuous support to this important man that so much contributes to the good reputation of the science in your beautiful country

Best regards

Paolo Vinciguerra
